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Lasertec Donates to the Noto Peninsula Earthquake of 2024 
 
Yokohama, January 10, 2024 – Lasertec Corporation (“Lasertec”) extends its deepest sympathy 
to all those affected by the Noto Peninsula Earthquake that occurred on January 1, 2024. 
 
Lasertec will donate 10 million yen as an aid to support relief efforts for the communities affected. 
We sincerely hope that the afflicted areas can realize a quick recovery. 
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